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Upcoming Girls Fixtures 

 

 KS4 football on 30/01 

 Year 9 & 10 handball on 31/01 

 Cross Country on 01/02 

 

 

Upcoming Boys Fixtures 

 

 Cross Country on 01/02 

 

 

BFS Sports Report 
 

 

9ÅÁÒ ε Ǫ ζ $ÉÓÔÒÉÃÔ #ÒÏÓÓ #ÏÕÎÔÒÙ   

 
We had eight runners from BFS enter the Priory Park dis-

trict cross country event yesterday. It was a freezing cold 

afternoon, with icy and frozen patches all over the course. 

It did not, however, hamper the progress of our runners. 

There were around 125 runners that formed each race, 

and no BFS runner finishing below 75th. Although every-

one ran really well, two runners deserve a special mention 

for their heroic efforts that have automatically gained 

themselves qualification for the county championships in 

a few weeks time. Shout outs to Emma Abbey and Grace 

Flemons who finished 7th and 2nd respectively. Well 

done to all runners!    

 

9ÅÁÒ ε Ǫ ζ 'ÉÒÌÓ "ÁÄÍÉÎÔÏÎ  
Year 7 and girls played their first of three rounds of bad-
minton last night at Mark Rutherford School. They finished 
joint 3rd after the first round of fixtures. Bring on next 
week.  


